SEAQUAM SECONDARY SCHOOL



11584 Lyon Road, Delta BC V4E 2K4 P: (604) 591-6166

January 12, 2017

Dear Grade 12 Parents,

Attached please find some information regarding tuxedo rentals/sales from Black & Lee. Please let me know asap if you'd like to sign up your son for a fitting at school:

Black & Lee Tuxedo Rentals and Suit Sales would like to contribute to the success of your 2017 graduating class.

Signing up for our contribution program is a great way to boost donations for this year's grad! Each male student that rents a tuxedo or suit will automatically receive \$10.00 OFF the rental price. If students are looking to buy, Black & Lee has suits to purchase starting at \$199.00. Additionally, we will donate \$10.00 towards dry grad for each student who rents a tuxedo or buys a suit! For example, if 25 students use Black & Lee for their grad outfits, Black & Lee will donate \$250 towards dry grad.

In addition, we can save students and parents a trip to the store for measurement and picking out styles. To make things easier, Black & Lee is available to come directly to your school to measure all grads who are interested. We will set up a convenient date for you, and only require a minimum of 15 students on that day. All fittings must be completed by April 30th, 2017.

This offer will benefit not only your students, but your dry grad! Please have a teacher or parent of the Grad Committee contact us prior to March 1st, 2017 to sign up for this program.

www.blackandlee.com

You can contact me at: <u>seaquamdrygrad2017@gmail.com</u> to sign up your son or if you have any concerns or questions.

Thank you,

Lynda Fast, Co-Chair 2017 Dry Grad Committee